
Stars of the Week for 

November. 

 11th – Wallis (Y2) 

18th - Henry (Y1) 

25th Ethan - (Y3) 

Well done everyone! 

 

Coming in 

December 

Throughout next month, 

we will have a range of  

Christmas activities, 

arts and crafts and we 

will be decorating our 

Christmas tree.  

 

 We enjoy the activities and 

toys in ABC club. 

Ava and Lexi.  

 

 ABC club is great fun, you get 

to spend extra time playing 

with friends.  Elliot and James. 
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Hello everyone and welcome to ABC Club’s newsletter. 

It’s been a great month in club all the children have enjoyed getting messy and 

creative with the paints, Play-Doh and cooking. Next month we will warm up on cold 

mornings with hot chocolate, choc au pain or warm reindeer crumpets and we will also 

start to open are advent calendars and enjoy Christmas crafts. 

At the end of each month, we will be uploading a newsletter on to the ABC tab on the 

school website to tell you about all the exciting activities we have been doing in club 

and what fun things we have planned for the month ahead. There will be photos, 

children’s comments, update’s and reminders. 

Polite Reminder 

Can you please make sure that 

your children are booked into 

the clubs in advance-this is to 

ensure that we have the 

correct ratio of staff to 

children. Thank you.  
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Here are some pictures from the past month showing the children 

having fun building, reading, dancing, playing and biscuit decorating. 

All the children have really enjoyed themselves and have been kind 

and helpful to one another and around club. Great work       

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Top helpers in ABC club this 

month are Ally, Emmie, Evan, 

Isla and Tyler 

Staff think you are great 

helpers. Well done  

 



If anyone is having a clear out over the festive period ABC club 

would be very  grateful of any donations of toys or music cd’s. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As we come to the end of the news letter can everyone please remember 

to bring their coats, hats scarves and gloves with them as the weather is 

now getting cold and wet and can parents please remember to book their 

children in of an evening as staff have to prepare snack for all the 

children and need to ensure there is enough for all children thanks. :)  

 : ) 

 


